
 

 

Posted: Friday, July 10th 2020 

 

Special Membership Meeting Notice: 

To propose amendments to the By-Laws  

This Special Membership Meeting will be virtual by 

ZOOM on Wednesday, September 9th 2020 
 

The Executive Committee is proposing a motion to amend the by-laws in order to extend the 

terms of office for all currently elected officers and stewards for one additional year. A few 

reasons for this amendment are: COVID-19, Emergency Order, Bargaining, and more which will 

be discussed at this Special Membership Meeting.  

1st Motion: Amend Section 10 (b) as follows: 

The Table Officers are elected for a three-year term commencing with elections in December 

2021. The Site Vice-Presidents, Unit Vice-Presidents, Lead Stewards and Stewards are elected 

for a two-year term in even years. 

 

 

In addition, the Executive Committee is proposing a motion to amend the by-laws related to 

out-of-pocket expenses. This is to include the Bargaining Unit Vice-Presidents (Spiritual Care 

Providers, and C&W).The reason for this amendment is that the Bargaining Unit Vice-President 

was overlooked under this by-law. 

2nd Motion: Amend Section 14 as follows to include: 

Bargaining Unit Vice-President:  $400 per month 


